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Dates for the Diary 
 
SPRING TERM 
Monday 6 January 2020 to Friday 21 February 
2020 
 
HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
Monday 24 February 2020 to Friday 28 February 
2020 
 
SPRING TERM (CONTINUED) 
Monday 2 March 2020 to Thursday 9 April 2020 
 

THERE IS A NEW TEACHER DAY ON 31st 
JANUARY. 

Overall 94%

Reception 88%

Year 1 95%

Year 2 92%

Year 3 92%

Year 4 97%

Year 5 98%

Year 6 97%

Attendance
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Newsletter: 17th January 2020 
 
ACE: Ambition + Commitment = Excellence  

Follow us on Twitter 
Our twitter feed is now full of exciting photos and videos of our classroom activities. 
 
Be sure to follow us on Twitter to see all the news 
as it happens:  
https://twitter.com/JohnGulsonPS  

Safety in the morning 
Please can we remind parents not to leave children 
unattended outside of the classrooms in the 
morning. Please wait for a member of staff to 
receive them. This is really important for their 
safety. Doors open at 8:35am. 
 
Also, if you are dropping your children off in a car 
can you please park further up the road away from 
the school gates. Children jumping out of cars on a 
busy morning will lead to children getting hurt. It 
only takes 2 minutes to park 
and walk the last distance to 
the gates. 

School Chef through to the finals 
On January 9th of this year our chef Lee won the 
regional final of LACA School Chef Of The Year and 
will be in the national finals on the 5th March, he 
will also be representing the school at an event on 
Friday 21st February hosted by Mr Michel Roux 
Jnr  at the Langham hotel in London. 


